
Got Balloons? 
 
“Re-Launch” Special Exhibit - 8/19/17 DEADLINE 
 
In honor of Dansville ArtWorks’ relaunch at 153 Main Street and the NYS 
Festival of Balloons, Dansville ArtWorks invites artwork depicting or 
inspired by hot air balloons for a special exhibit during the month of 
September. 
 
For this special exhibit, Dansville ArtWorks welcomes the submission of 
artist created pieces or artwork from your personal collection made by 
someone other than yourself. Items can be “NFS” (not for sale) or for sale, 
with Dansville ArtWorks receiving 25% commission on completed sales. 
Artwork can be any 2D or 3D medium and must be ready to hang/display.  
 
Work considered for exhibition must be received by Dansville ArtWorks at 
153 Main Street on August 19 between 10 - 3. Paperwork will be completed 
at drop off, and Dansville ArtWorks suggests a $5 donation per piece. 
 
For more information, email DansvilleArtWorks@gmail.com. 






